
Public Information Session
Tiny Homes Village Licence Extension

BC Housing, Our Place Society and the Greater Victoria Coalition to End Homelessness have requested 
a six-month licence extension from the City of Victoria to continue to provide temporary housing 
at the Tiny Homes Village (940 Caledonia Ave.) until September 30, 2023. The current licence expires 
on March 31, 2023.

The community is invited to attend a public information session at an upcoming meeting 
of the North Park Neighbourhood Association:

February 14, 2023, 7 p.m. Community Room, 1025 Mason St.

Project partners will provide an update and the community will have an opportunity to ask questions 
about the licence extension and provide feedback. Feedback about the licence extension can also 
be provided to the City by emailing engage@victoria.ca by February 16, 2023. Feedback gathered 
will be summarized for Council’s consideration of the licence extension request in a Council meeting 
to occur in March 2023.

Since May 2021, the Tiny Homes Village has offered safe and warm conditions to our community’s most 
vulnerable people while BC Housing builds permanent supportive homes in the region. While many building 
projects are nearing completion, industry-wide construction delays have caused the need for this extension.

It is now anticipated that all Tiny Homes residents will move into permanent homes by the end 
of September 2023, at which time the Tiny Homes Village will be removed from the site.

Stay informed
Learn more about the project: victoriahomelessness.ca/tinyhomes


